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06 December 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

END OF AUTUMN TERM 2022 

 

We are fast approaching the end of the Autumn term which will finish on Friday 16th December for the 

winter holidays, and I am to inform you of the arrangements for the last few weeks. 

 

We have our Rooks Heath Winter Concert taking place on Thursday 8th December from 6:00pm until 

8:30pm. This will showcase the fantastic musical talent of our students. Tickets can be purchased on 

Parent Pay, and we look forward to seeing you there.  

 

In addition, our Sixth Form students have been busy planning and preparing for the Year 7 Christmas 

disco which will take place on Wednesday 14th December from 3:30pm to 5:00pm. 

 

The final day of term is Friday 16th December and will be a shortened day. Students will have some 

festive time in tutor groups and a chance to watch the school pantomime performance by our Sixth 

Form students. Students will be dismissed from the site in a staggered way at the following times: 

 

• Y7 and Y8: 12:10pm 

• Y9 and Y10: 12:20pm 

• Y11, Y12 and Y13: 12:30pm 

 

The Spring term starts for all students on Wednesday 4th January, to allow for a staff training day on 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  

 

I would like to thank the parents who attended the recent PTFA meeting on Tuesday 29th November. In 

my last letter, as you were not made aware of the location of the meetings so I thought it would be 

helpful to share the online page to the PTFA where you will see the dates, times and locations of our 

PTFA meetings which have been organised to provide our parents with the opportunity to attend: PTFA 

Page on website.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by phone or emailing 

contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk . 
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All that is left for me to say now is to thank you for your continued support and to wish you all a very 

happy and festive season over the Winter Holidays. We look forward to continuing our school life with 

your children in the new year. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs M Manderson 
Headteacher 
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